Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB

T: FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913 MRC - 01621 879803

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

CWA/KRE

27 February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Back to the 80's Parent Voice Social Event

As advertised in recent academy newsletters, on **Saturday 24 March 2018 from 8.00 pm -12 midnight** in the main stage hall of our Fambridge Road Campus, the Parent Voice group are putting on a live band event in an attempt to raise much needed funds to support the education of our students. The music, as highlighted in the actual title, will be based on the sounds of the 1980s which many of you will have fond memories of and therefore, for those who attend, I am sure it will prove to be a very enjoyable event.

The cost per ticket is £7.50 and can be purchased at both academy receptions or via our ParentPay facility. There will also be a fully licensed bar and raffle and admission to the event is strictly 18-plus on this occasion.

I genuinely hope as many of our parents, carers and family members as possible are able to support the event and that as a direct result, the Parent Voice raise some much needed funds that they, as a group, can then decide how best to allocate it amongst the academy's stakeholders.

Many thanks in advance of any support you are able to provide in relation to our Parent Voice group's first event of this kind.

Yours sincerely

Mr C A Wakefield

Principal





















